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Executive Summary 
 
The Director of Public Health has a statutory responsibility to produce an annual 
report for Public Health. This report is for the financial year 2011 – 2012. 
 
The report has two parts. As part of the formal transfer of Public Health 
responsibilities to Councils in April 2013, this report includes a history of Public 
Health. The second part of the report details a number of key Public Health 
projects which were delivered in 2011-12.  
 
This is the first occasion the Public Health Annual Report has been to Cabinet.  
 
The report will also be available electronically on the Council and PCT websites.  
 
There are no proposals within the Annual Report. 
 
The report is available on the Council’s website along with the meeting 
documentation for this agenda.  
 

 

Proposal 
 
That Cabinet receives and notes the Annual Public Health Report 2011-12. 
 
 

 

Reason for Proposal 
 
To draw Cabinet’s attention to the Annual Report and invite it to make any 
comments. 
 

 

Maggie Rae 
Corporate Director of Public Health and Public Protection 

 


